
                     GODSHILL PARISH COUNCIL 

Due to illness and apologies for absence the 

Parish Council meeting scheduled for Monday 6th 

December has now been cancelled. It is intended 

that the meeting will now take place in the week 

commencing Monday 13th December and further 

details will be notified in due course. 

 

Gareth Hughes 

Parish Clerk                            Monday 6th December 


